

INSTITUTE
OF MANAGEMENT
STUDIES

July 07, 2021

To.

The Principal
Sachchidanand Sinha College
Aurangabad (Bihar).

Dear Sir,

As per our telephonic discussion with Mr. S. B. Singh, HOD, Department of Computer Applications based on July 1, 2021, we would like to express our willingness to serve as a collaborator on Faculty exchange, Student exchange/ internship for the year 2021-2022 in following fields:

- 1. Cooperate in the exchange of information relating to their activities in teaching and research in fields of mutual interests.
- 2. Promote appropriate joint research projects and joint courses of study.
- 3. Endeavor to encourage students and staff for a formal Exchange.
- 4. Conduct short courses, as mutually agreed in writing between the parties prior to commencement of this activity.
- 5. Conduct study tours, as mutually agreed in writing between the parties prior to commencement of this activity

We look forward to work with you on this collaboration.

Sincerely Yours,

(Dr. Sapna Rakesh)

Directo Director
Institute of Management Studies
Anthyatmik Nagar Campus,
Graziatise